
From:   Ronald Quirk   

To:   Web Filer   
Date:   May 21, 2018

Subject:   File Num#0300-EX-CN-2018   reminder on FAA pre-coordination data request
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

This is a response to OET's 5/20/2018 correspondence that FAA coordination is required for pending
application 0300-EX-CN-2018.  Please note that FAA coordination was submitted as an exhibit to the
subject application on 4/24/2018:  NG T180196.

Thank you.

Ronald E. Quirk, Esq.
Counsel to Trellisware Technologies


